

Greg Wright <gregwrightnohowestnc@gmail.com>

Re: North Hollywood West Polling Location

1 message

Thu, Apr 6, 2023 at 3:52 PM

To: Greg Wright <gregwrightnohowestnc@gmail.com> Cc: Angie Aramayo <angie.aramayo@lacity.org>, Atziri Camarena <atziri.camarena@lacity.org>, business@nohowest.org, organizations1@nohowest.org

Good afternoon,

The Valley Plaza Recreation center is not available. However Saticoy School has lowered the pricing and now the NC's portion will be \$154. Please place this on the agenda, to pay up to \$154 for the polling location, for your next meeting so we can get your polling location confirmed.

Kind regards.

On Tue, Mar 21, 2023 at 12:01 PM Naima Pulliam <<u>Naima.Pulliam@lacity.org</u>> wrote: Hi Greg.

- 3,

Naima Pulliam <Naima.Pulliam@lacity.org>

We will look into the recreation center and let you know.

Thanks.

On Sat, Mar 18, 2023 at 9:11 AM Greg Wright <gregwrightnohowestnc@gmail.com> wrote: Our next scheduled board meeting is April 12. Does that timing work? Or does this need to be finalized sooner?

There aren't too many other options in our NC. There are other schools, but I suspect the same or similar cost. Otherwise, there's the Valley Plaza Recreation Center and the Whitsett Sports Complex, both part of LA City Parks that have buildings we may be able to use/rent.

Greg

On Fri, Mar 17, 2023 at 3:14 PM Naima Pulliam <<u>Naima.Pulliam@lacity.org</u>> wrote: Okay, please let me know as soon as you can.

Also if you have any other locations we can possibly look into those in the meantime.

Kind regards.

On Thu, Mar 16, 2023 at 4:30 PM Greg Wright <gregwrightnohowestnc@gmail.com> wrote: Hi! We only budgeted a total of \$400 for the election, which did not include any site rental fees. We have the general funds to cover this expense, but the board would have to vote on it at the next board meeting in April.

Greg

On Thu, Mar 16, 2023 at 4:00 PM Naima Pulliam <<u>Naima.Pulliam@lacity.org</u>> wrote: Good afternoon,

Saticoy School is available to hold your upcoming NC Election, however they are charging \$673.84. We are budgeted to pay \$150, would your NC be willing to pay the remaining \$523.84?

Please let me know as soon as possible.

Kind Regards.